Year 2 updates – 4/10/24 – 17/10/24
[bookmark: _GoBack]This fortnight has been all about Harvest. The children have helped to harvest all of the lovely crops they grew in the school garden. We had great fun digging up the potatoes – and found the most enormous potato we had ever seen! The children (and teachers) could not believe the size of it! There were so many potatoes, we needed a crate to collect them all in. We can’t wait to continue eating them over this term. 
The children culminated this topic, by enjoying a traditional Harvest Home feast for lunch. They had fun baking their own, individual bread rolls and making fruit crumble too. 
They also joined in with harvest theme activities, such as; creating their own ‘little red hen’ story books and acting out harvest song and rhymes. 
The year 2 children have begun playing some active listening games during the morning sessions. This is with a lovely resource that we have borrowed from North Somerset Early Years Team, called, ‘The Early Talk Boost’. You may have heard about ‘Tizzy the tiger’, who comes to present the games to the children. The children have played activities like, matching the instrument sounds, passing Tizzy around the circle and having fun quizzes about short stories we have read. These sessions have been met with excitement from the children and they have been very keen to play the games every session. 


